

Every day,

In every way.









Parents Maths Workshops



Thank you to the many parents who came along on Wednesday 31st January to our annual Parents Maths Workshop. Thank you for the many positive comments too....

"A very confident and informative input from Miss Edwards. Really worth attending"

"Very informative. Great to know the teaching methods that are used in school so that we

can follow them at home. Thank you"

"Very well explained. There is a lot to take in but everything made sense and it's good to get a brief understanding of what is coming up"

We have uploaded the presentation to the school website on each class page and the Year 1 and 2 Autumn test papers are attached to this newsletter. If you have any further questions please speak to your child's class teacher.













Every day,

In every way.





## Year 1 WOW Day!

The children in Year 1 Blackbirds enjoyed putting on a seasonal Fashion Show for their WOW Day this half term. Each child brought an outfit into school which represented a different season and then paraded up and down the catwalk with confidence and swagger! Well done Blackbirds...your fashion show was amazing!











Every day,

In every way.













Every day,

In every way.





Grandparents Concert



Thank you to all of the grandparents who came along on Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February to the Grandparents Concert. We hope you had as much fun as we did! The children really enjoyed singing their hearts out and showing just how important and loved the 'more mature' family members are!











Every day,

In every way.









Due to the Grandparents Concert taking place Friday afternoon, unfortunately we didn't award any Superstars Certificates...keep an eye out next Friday for next week's winners!









Every day,

In every way.



Attendance - 'Every Child Attending Every Day'

Good attendance (97%+) is key to academic success and missing just one or two days each half term can have a detrimental impact on a child's learning and progress. The LA may send out fines to famillies who are deemed to be 'persistently absent'. Our Attendance Policy can be found on our school website if you need further clarification.

Our target for this year is 97%. This week we achieved 95.7% as there was a lot of illness going around. Wishing everyone a healthy week next week.

Position	% attendance	Class
FIRST PLACE	96.0%	Y2 Barn Owls
SECOND PLACE	95.7%	YR Robins
THIRD PLACE	95.3%	Y1 Blackbirds

## School Events and Activities

February 2018

100,000,700		
Date	Time/place	Activity
Tuesday 6 <sup>th</sup> February	High Meadow Infant School	IEP review day – by invitation only
Wednesday 7 <sup>th</sup> February	3.30pm - 6.00pm	Parents Evening
	High Meadow Infant School	-
Thursday 8 <sup>th</sup> February	3.15pm - 5.00pm	Parents Evening
	High Meadow Infant School	
Tuesday 13 <sup>th</sup> February	4.45pm - 6.00pm	PTFA Valentines Disco
	High Meadow Infant School	
Wednesday 14 <sup>th</sup> February	All Day	Y2 class visit to Tamworth Castle
,	Tamworth Castle	

HALF TERM HOLIDAY - MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY - FRIDAY 23rd FEBRUARY INCLUSIVE









Every day,

In every way.



Our Golden Rule focus for this half term is

'We listen; we don't interrupt'

In PSHE this half term we are learning about



Dreams and Goals



We are learning that to achieve our Dreams and Goals we need to...

- Stay motivated even when something is tricky!
  - Persevere and never give up!
  - Work well with all of my friends
  - Always have a positive attitude!
  - Help others achieve THEIR goals!
    - Always work hard!

Kindest regards

Mrs Debby Hughes - Head teacher <u>head2569@welearn365.com</u>
Mr Jonathan Smith - Chair of Governors <u>governors2569@welearn365.com</u>

Keeping our children safe, every day, in every way.

Keeping your child safe from sexual abuse -

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nMIKUsZjirA









Every day,

In every way.



## https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yyalcd955lq



Keeping your child safe on-line -

## https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/







